
 

 

June 30, 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Partner, 
 
 
The latest round of 232 tariffs doubled the tariff on steel and aluminum from 25% to 

50% as of June 4. This increase, as well as the steel and aluminum markets’ response, 

has led to additional significant inflation of the price of our inputs and accordingly the 

products we make.  As a result, we will need to increase pricing of our products, 

effective August 1, 2025.  The adjustments are listed below, and will be effective on all 

shipments after this date: 

 

   

  Fasteners     7% 

Plates      8% 

Termination Bar    8% 

Base Sheet Fasteners   10% 

Drains      10% 

 

 

We will send out updated price books in the coming weeks.  Due to the significant 

fluctuations in material costs, we will monitor order sizes and reserve the right to restrict 

extraordinarily high-volume orders. 

 

 
Thank you for your business and continued support. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Jon Meyer 
VP Sales, TRUFAST 


